Admission Appeal Timetable for Admission September 2020
Main round admission appeals for Primary School (Reception in September 2020)

e Completed appeal forms for each school must be returned to Corporate Administration by
31 May 2020.

e Appeals will be heard during June/July 2020.

e Initial decision letters will be sent to parents and carers immediately after each school’s
appeals have been heard. The appeal panel clerk will notify parents and carers at the appeal
hearing of the timescale for full decision letters.

Please Note: Our admissions and appeals are administered by Stockton Borough Council not the
school directly. If you have any queries please ring the Schools Admissions Team on tel: 01642
526605 or email: school.admissions@stockton.gov.uk.



